
Minutes of the Annual General Meeting  
Held on Monday 14th April 2014, at Kilham Village Hall, 7pm 

!
There were 8 members of the public present. Cllr G Seward (Chairman) and Mrs C Boston (Clerk) !
The Chairman welcomed all residents to the meeting.  !
The minutes of the previous AGM held on the 15th April 2013, were approved as an accurate 
record and signed by the Chairman. !
The Chairman of the Parish Council delivered his report on the activities of Kilham Parish 
Council during the past financial year. !
Mr Richard Zerny, Chairman to Kilham School Governors, handed out a report giving a summary 
of the schools achievements during 2013/14 and talked about the schools year. !
Rev Glyn Owen, All Saints Church, thanked the Parish Council for the work which was being 
carried out on the church footpath. Our heating system is at the end of its life and will have to 
be replaced. We are looking to have gas piped into the church, this and a new heating system 
will cost in the region of £50,000. We are busy fund raising.  
Being a village vicar I work at many of the local churches, we have 8 churches working closely 
together to offer a good service to our parishioners. Sunday school is at Rudston. !
Lucy Savile, Youth Club, I would like to say thankyou to the Parish Council for their donation to 
the Youth Club. This has enabled us to maintain our subs at £1.50 and purchase new supplies. 
We are hoping to introduce the children to different experiences such as flower arranging and 
various crafts to teach them new skills. !
David Sheader, Chairman of the Kilham Playing Field Association, handed out a general report of 
the activities undertaken last year and a financial report.  We wish to thank the Parish Council 
for all their financial support last year. We have hoping to complete the tennis courts/football 
court within the year. We are keeping costs down by undertaken a lot of the work ourselves. 
Unfortunately we had the portable toilet stolen which we will have to pay to replace. We are 
busy planning forthcoming events and hope the village will support us. !
The Chairman thanked all who attended and with no further business to discuss closed the 
meeting at 7.30pm.

Signed……………………………………………………………   Date…………………………………….  No………………………..


